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This submission is from the Tilba Tilba Water Users Association Inc, , 

 
 
The Tilba Tilba Water Users Association Inc manages a water supply from the Bobundra Creek 
which provides a mix of allocations to properties in the Tilba Tilba village and its immediate 
surrounds, under Work Approval   
 
The water supply has been managed successfully under licence to the Tilba Tilba Water Users 
Association Inc since the early 1990s. Throughout that period to date the water source has provided 
users with a reliable and continuous supply, notwithstanding periods when restrictions have been 
imposed as a result of limited rainfall and drought.  
 
The Tilba Tilba Water Users Association Inc and its members regard access to this water source as 
highly valuable as it balances sensitive environmental requirements with access to a consistent 
supply for domestic, industrial and stock use. The unique nature of this historical water supply 
enhances its heritage value within the Tilba Conservation Area.  
 
The Tilba Tilba Water Users Association Inc believes that the current Water Sharing Plan is meeting 
the needs of its members and users and fulfils all objectives. 
 
Harry Bate 
Chairperson and Public Officer 
Tilba Tilba Water Users Association Inc 




